Data Submitted (UTC 11): 3/8/2024 3:51:19 PM

First name: Paul

Last name: Roberts

Organization:

Title:

Comments: Use of private cabins is not consistent with the purpose of public wild lands. The gradual phasing out
of ANILCA cabins is an appropriate balance between private and public interests. The proposed rule change
allowing prolonged renewal and transfer of private cabins in Alaska public lands is inappropriate and contrary to
the public interest, and would undermine ANILCA and the Wilderness Act. | urge you to reject this rule change.



